Re: Fire Engine Turning Plan
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Subject: Re: Fire Engine Turning Plan

From: Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl@gmail.com>
Date: 7/28/2020, 8:56 PM

To: Landuse <landuse@warner.nh.us>

CC: Ben Frost <Benjamindfrost@gmail.com>

These look good.

Thank you,
Sean

On Wed, Jul 22, 2020 at 11:36 AM Landuse <landuse@warner.nh.us> wrote:

———————— Forwarded Message --------
- Subject:Fire Engine Turning Plan
. Date:Wed, 22 Jul 2020 11:06:02 -0400
From:bosgood@rangereng.com
To:wfd@warner.nh.us
CC:'Landuse' <landuse@warner.nh.us>, orichter@rangereng.com

Good Morning Chief Toomey,

" | have attached a copy of the fire engine turning plans for the sites located at 9 Rt 103 West.
 We used a 10 wheel pumper vehicle that is 45 feet long. It may be bigger than the pumper you
have, but we wanted to be conservative.

| am dropping several hard copies of these plans at the planning office. If you have any
questions, please let me know. We would appreciate you letting the planning board know that
you don’t have any concerns.

" Thank You

8/3/2020, 10:50 AM



Re: Fire Engine Turning Plan

Ben Osgood

Benjamin C. Osgood, Jr, PE

. Senior Engineer

- 978-435-1324

N

Ranger Engineering Group, Inc.

bosgood@rangereng.com

13 Branch Street Suite 101 Methuen, MA 01844

tel: 978-208-1762

Sean P. Toomey

Fire Chief

Warner Fire Rescue
148 West Main Street
Warner, NH 03278
Cell: (603) 493-9578
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